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THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

May 13, 1981

Dear Gene:

Thank you so much for your recent letter and news articles.
It is always good hearing from you.

Bob is back at work and is doing well since his illness.
We are equally busy with our respective positions, and look
forward to each exciting day.

With regard to your interest in entering the broadcasting
field overseas, a staff member has contacted the Voice of
America. Diane Conklin who is with the Public Information
section in the Office of Congressional Public Liaison, VOA,
is the person who will be contacting you directly. She
will send you information about VOA, as well as how you
can apply for an overseas position. For your information,
Ms. Conklin's mailing address is Room 2137, Department of
Health and Human Services, 330 Independence Avenue, S.W.,
Washington, D. C. 20547. Her telephone number is 202/755-4744,

You may also want to contact Radio Free Europe which has
offices at 1030 - 15th Street, N.W., Suite 430, Washington,
D. C. 20005. The office telephone number is 202/254-8040.

I hope the above information will be helpful to you.
Again, Gene, thanks for writing and for your kind words.

Sincerely,

Elizabeth H. Dole
Assistant to the President
for Public Liaison

Mr. Gene Taylor

1327 Yorkshire

Grosse Ppinte Park,
Michigan 48230










Hday 15, 1981

Dear Gene:

Thank you for your recent letter of recommendation and
endorsement.

I have forwarded your lettaer to the appropriate director in
the Reagan Administration. FPlease be assured that your
comments will be given every consideration and will be
further noted in our personnel files.,

I sincecrely appreciate your interest in bringing to our
attention qualified men and women such as Jim Tatum.

Sincerely,

James A. DRaker, III
Chief of Staff and
Assistant to the Presideant

The Honorable Gene Téylor
{oase of Repreasentd
washington, D.C. 205

/bc: Jay Moorhead--pIease make note and then route




May 26, 1981

Dear Gene:

This is to thank you for your April 21 letter to the
Preasident, cosigned by four of your colleagues, recom-

mending Mr._%%_ggsg_gg;_gn Assistant Secretary level
position in the inistration.

I appreciated hearing from you and having the benefit of
your high personal recommendation of Mr. Kemp. Please be
assured that I have brought your andorsement to the atten-
tion of E. Pendleton James, Assistant to the President for
Prasidential Personnel, for every consideration.

wWith cordial regard, I am

8incerely,

Max L, Priedersdorf
Asaistant to the President

The HRonorable Gene
Rouse of Represe

nta
Washington, D.C. 2
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THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

May 11, 1981
‘“44190\

Dear Gene:

Thank you so much for forwarding to the
President the many get-well wishes from the
students in your granddaughter's kindergarten
class in Springfield, Missouri.

The numerous cards, letters, and flowers

which have arrived at the White House have
been a wonderful source of support and comfort
for the President during the past few weeks.
Please extend President Reagan's most grateful
thanks to the students in Chelsea's class

for their thoughtfulness in writing.

With cordial regard, I am
Sincerely,

VL2

Max L. Friedersdorf
Assistant to the President

The Honorable Gene Taylor
House of Representatives
Washington, D.C. 20515
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HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES

WASHINGTON, D. C. 20515

GENE TAYLOR
SeveNTH DisTRICT

MissoOURl

April 28, 1981

The Honorable Ronald Reagan
President of the United States
The White House

Washington, D.C. 20500

Dear Mr. President:

You may remember when I flew into Springfield,
Missouri with you during the campaign you gave me a
jar of jelly beans to share with my grandchildren.
The jelly beans are gone but the memory lingers on
and the entire family sends their thanks.

Enclosed you will find several ''get well" cards
that were given to me by my Granddaughter Chelsea
Taylor. She requested that I send them to you from
her Kindergarten Class,

Know that we all wish you a healthy and speedy
recovery and that we are behind your proposals all

the way.

Warm personal regards.

er of Congress

GT:fw
Enclosures

2430 Rayburn HOB
Washington, D.C. 20515







HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES
WASHINGTON, D. C. 20515

GENE TAYLOR
SeveNTH DisTtriCT
MiSSOURI

April 28, 1981

The Honorable Ronald Reagan
President of the United States
The White House

Washington, D.C. 20500

Dear Mr. President:

You may remember when I flew into Springfield,
Missouri with you during the campaign you gave me a
jar of jelly beans to share with my grandchildren.
The jelly beans are gone but the memory lingers on
and the entire family sends their thanks.

Enclosed you will find several '"get well" cards
that were given to me by my Granddaughter Chelsea
Taylor. She requested that I send them to you from
her Kindergarten Class.

Know that we all wish you a healthy and speedy
recovery and that we are behind your proposals all

the way.

Warm personal regards.

er of Congress

GT:fw
Enclosures

2430 Rayburn HOB
Washington, D.C. 20515









August 18, 1981

Dear Mr. Taylor:

Thank you for your recent message citing Robert Mathieu for a
position in the Reagan Administration.

The information you have provided has been integrated into the
applicant's permanent personnel file, and will be considered as we
continue our efforts to select qualified individuals for current and
future vacancies.

We appreciate your interest in the Presidential appointment process
and encourage you to continue to provide us with qualified
candidates.

Sincerely,

E. Pendleton James
Assistant to the President
for Presidential Personnel

The Honorable Genpe Ta
House of Represenfatives
Washington, D.C.

= Vfqu‘ B le 4
B 1 “Emerser

Tohw O Ban eyt


















Southwest
Baptist
University OFFICE of the CHANCELLOR

BOLIVAR, MISSOURI 656132496 {417) 3265281

November 19, 1981

Honorable President Ronald Reagan
White House
Washington, D. C. 20000

Dear Mr. President:

Your willingness to help us raise the funds for our National Free
Enterprise Center encouraged many other volunteers to step forward.
We will move into the $2,000,000 facility this coming January and
would like to dedicate the facility in the winter or spring of 1982.
We are very, very hopeful that you will accept that invitation to
come to our dedication and that you might speak to the people of this
area and our world about community volunteers and free enterprise.

When Congressman Gene Taylor and I first discussed the project over
two years ago, he was excited about it as the programs of the Center
were to be designed to develop community leaders, to encourage more
volunteers, to foster citizens shouldering local responsibilities,
and to further strengthen our system of free enterprise. So much
of your life and mission has been dedicated to these concerns and
Gene has long been an advocate of these elements 1n our district.
With you serving as our Honorary Chalrman, Congressman Taylor as
our Campaign Chairman, and many volunteers, what began as a dream
is now a reality. Our programs are being implemented, and our
facility is completed.

This small Christian university of 1,650 students has for 103 years
looked out for other people while continually paying its own way.
We have served our natlon faithfully and have not accepted a single
penny of government funds. We are so.grateful for your kindness
and for your leadership, and we are ever so hopeful that you can
come. Our Founders Day is March 22nd and our commencement May 22,
however, we would be available to meet your schedule, Mr. President.

Sincerely,
Jages L. Sells ‘

Chancellor

JLS:eb




November 30, 1981

Dear Mr. Taylor:

Thank you for your recent message recommending Winston M.
Haythe for consideration for a post in the Reagan Administration.
"

Your reference will become a permanent part of your candidate's
credentials in our files. The information you have provided has
been forwarded to professionals on my staff who deal with the
area in which your candidate has expertise or an interest.

As you undoubtedly know, the Presidential Personnel Office has
received thousands of resumes from outstanding candidates willing
to serve in the Reagan Administration. We are grateful for your
effort to bring talented and interested persons to our attention.

Again, many thanks for your willingness to provide input to our
office as we work to choose the most able personnel to support
our President and his program.

Sincerely,

E. Pendleton James
Assistant to the President
for Presidential Personnel

The Honorable Gene Taylor
House of Representatives
Washington, D.C. 20



















September 27, 1982

Deax Gene:

This is to acknowledge and thank you
for your photograph request. We were
delighted to hear from you and hope
Steve Williams will enjoy the snclosed.

With best wishes,
Sincerely,

Kenneth M. Duberstein
Assistant to the President

The Honorable Gene Taylor
House of Representatives
Washington, D.C. 20515

Enclosure(s) '
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GENE TAYLOR
SN DISTRICT OFFICES:
W DisTricT, Missouri / 314a WILHOIT BUILDING

COMNITTEES; / SMUNGFIELD, MissouRi 65806

RULES (417) 8624317

s o Congress of the United States s s
i s ) Tousge of Vepregentatives m er-ton
POST OFFICE ®ashington, D.C. 20515 2134 Raveuen House orfice Butows
AND CIVIL SERVICE WasniscTon, D.C. 20515
SUBCOMNMITTERS ON; (202) 2256536

POSTAL OPERATIONS AND SERVICES
(RANKING MINORITY MEMBER)

CIVIL SERVICE August 30, 1982

Kenneth Duberstein

Assistant to the President
for Congressional Affairs

The White House

Washington, D.C. 20500

Dear Ken:
It would be greatly appreciated by the under-
signed if you would have the President autograph

a picture for:

Steve Williams

Steve 1is a member of my staff on the Post
Office and Civil Service Committee and has worked
hard in the past for President Reagan.

Thanking you in advance, I remain

Sincerely,

Gene Taylor
Member of Congress
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Dear Gene:

Congratulations on this very special
day. Nancy and I send our best wishes.

We hope February 10 is an enjoyable and
festive day.

Happy Birthday!
Sincerely,

.kw.nj

The Honorable Gene Tavlor

RR/PAG/AVH/rs-- -
P~-45A(HOUSE)







May 18, 1983

Dear Gene:

Thank you for your letter of recommendation and
endorsement.

I have forwarded your correspondence to the appropriate
members of the White House staff for their information
and attention. Please be assured that your comments
will be given every consideration and will be further
noted in our personnel files. ‘

I sincerely appreciate your interest in bringing to our
attention qualified individuals such as Carlton G.
Beall.

e 1

Sincerely,

James A. Baker, III
Chief of Staff and
Assistant to the President

The Honorable Gene Taylor
House of Representatives
Washington, D.C. 20515
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